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Photo Big Dodzy on Unsplash Hearing the word Michelin, you can imagine the most glamorous place with exquisite tiny portions and waiters who must have visited the army. Or, if you're anything like me, you might think of Disney animated film Ratatouille and Ego dissatisfied with clenched lips when it tastes good. Whatever it is, Michelin asks for a fair association with status,
quality and excellence - like the Oscars and the Grammys. In 2020, two Czech restaurants were included in the Michelin-starred guide - Field for the third year and La Degustation Boh'me Bourgeoise around the 10th year. The Michelin Red Guide comes out every year a list of restaurants that should leave an unforgettable experience, rewarding up to 3 stars in total. Both Field
and La Tasting Bohemia have been holding one star for years. La Degustation Boh'me is an elegant restaurant that, according to its website, offers an interesting twist in 19th-century Czech cuisine. As you'd expect, in Michelin-starred restaurants, Le Degustation Boh'me pays great attention to the taste and enrichment of your taste - it's more of an experience than a source of
food. Their sommelier will help you choose the perfect drink to praise the dish. Its name unobtrusively invites you to order their tasting menu, as, supposedly, back in 2006, when they first opened, they became the first tasting restaurant in the Czech Republic. Cozy and stylish, Field offers a unique opportunity to transfer to Scandinavia, sitting comfortably in the Old City of Prague.
Cooking in the Scandinavian style, the perfect selection of drinks and a relaxing atmosphere - a recipe for a magical evening. Some of the field's specialties, according to the Michelin Red Guide, include mouthwatering goose liver, buckthorn, and pike perch. Although Field is a fairly new addition to the Michelin Guide, it actively builds a strong reputation with its professional
cuisine, high quality and charming atmosphere. Unfortunately, some Czech restaurants have recently lost their Michelin status: for example, the restaurant Alcron, headed by its chef Roman Paulus, was stripped of its star in 2018. The restaurant is located at Radisson Blu Alcron Prague. We cannot say yet what exactly led the inspectors to this decision. This is confirmed by
independent reviews. We do not accept the feedback we receive from our guests lightly, commented Michal Chur, the hotel's director, according to the Prague Guide. Aside from the stellar rating, Michelin also gives an award known as Bib Gourmand, which is due to honor those restaurants that have high quality menus but not much price. This year it includes four Czech
restaurants: exquisite Italian Divinis, a kind of Eska, unusual Asian Sanshaw and cozy Na Kopci. About whether you're more into Czech, Italian, French or Asian cuisine - we recommend you give some of these restaurants a try for a special occasion or an unforgettable evening. On World Vegetarian Day, Michelin inspectors give us their recommendations for those who eat a
plant-based diet. We have created a list of the best luxury hotels in Prague, Czech Republic. Hope you'll like it. We think this might be the best of its kind around. Tip: Set dates to see room prices! 27-image Luxury Hotel. Located in the heart of Prague, just 100 metres from Wenceslas Square, this 5-star Art Deco hotel first opened in 1932. All rooms have a coffee machine
Nespresso. Free Wi-Fi, free TV channels and 24-hour room service are available in this non-smoking hotel. Each Alcron hotel room in Prague offers a large flat-screen TV, umbrella and heated bathroom floors. A well-equipped fitness centre, including a sauna, is free for all guests. Massage will be provided on request. Alcron Prague has two prestigious restaurants. Alcron
received the prestigious Michelin star in 2012, 2013, 2014, 2015 and 2016 and specializes in tasting menus. His specialties are fish and seafood. La Rotonde's award-winning products serve exquisite Czech and international cuisine, including traditional dishes such as beetroot sauce and schnitzel. All menus are created under the guidance of chef Roman Paulus. The elegant
BeBop lobby bar in the art deco style of Alcron offers a unique selection of signature cocktails, a wide range of liqueurs, beer and wine, an attractive menu for each day, including frequent special offers. In the summer, guests can dine on the outdoor terrace. Guests can enjoy a continental breakfast at La Rotonde. The Old Town Square is a 10-minute walk away and Charles
Bridge is just a 15-minute walk away. Alcron Prague has been recognized as one of the best hotels in Central Europe by Readers' Choice Awards 2015 by Conde Nast Traveler. Show the full description of the 27 images of the Boutique Hotel. Golden Well Boutique Hotel is located in one of Prague's best places, close to Prague Castle, a 7-minute walk from Charles Bridge and 3
minutes from Little Town Square. Overlooking the romantic rooftops of Prague or the Royal Gardens, the comfortable rooms are equipped with air conditioning, a mini-bar and satellite TV and An Apple TV. Free Wi-Fi access, DVD library, luggage packing and unpacking, and evening service off are just 4 of the wide range of luxury amenities offered at Golden Well. Bathrooms are
provided with robes and slippers. Guests are greeted with a drink, as well as free footwear services. An elegant restaurant with Renaissance elements On the 4th floor. Guests can enjoy the enjoy view from the golden well's open-air terrace. After lunch, you can walk through the Royal Garden of Prague Castle (during opening hours). This Renaissance-style building belonged to
Emperor Rudolf II (1552-1612) and once served as the residence of the legendary astronomer Tih de Brague (1546-1601). Show the full description of the 27 images of the Boutique Hotel. The Alchymist Grand Hotel and Spa is just a 5-minute walk from Charles Bridge, the most prestigious part of the historic centre. Free Wi-Fi is available and registration is open for 24 hours.
Guests can enjoy a free welcome drink. The Alchymist Grand Hotel and Spa is located in the UNSCO-protected Baroque attraction, the House of The Baby Jesus, dating back to the 16th century. The unique Ecsotica Spa and Health Club in the 11th century cellars is free and offers fitness, sauna and swimming pool for a full holiday. Breakfast is served every morning. Enjoy free
wine and cheese tasting sessions every day, as well as chocolate praline with the service of the wine off. Show the full description of the 27 images of the Boutique Hotel. Grand Mark Prague - The Leading Hotels of the World, located in a 17th-century residential palace in the heart of Prague, will surprise guests with the eternal elegance of its interiors. Grand Mark Prague - The
Leading Hotels of the World is an unforgettable blend of tradition and contemporary design throughout the hotel and has spacious, well-furnished rooms in the Golden City, most of which have a separate living room with a full kitchen and living room, a large bathroom with heated floors, and a beautiful garden or street view. In the mornings, you can enjoy a generous breakfast
buffet where you can enjoy local organic and home-cooked food. Other dishes can be enjoyed at Le Grill, which serves Czech and international cuisine. For more informal occasions, the two-step bar and restaurant garden offer the same services in a more relaxed setting. Guests also receive a voucher for a welcome drink. 24/7 Free admission to the fitness centre is included in
the room price. Due to its unusual location, Grand Mark Prague - The Leading Hotels of the World is the perfect choice for honeymoons, romantic city breaks or an unforgettable weekend. The unique garden of the private 1,800 m2 hotel is destined to become Prague's premier place for dinner and unforgettable events. Show the full description of the 27-image Luxury Hotel.
Opened in March 2019. The Republika and Suites Hotel is located in Prague, 650 metres from the municipal home, with a bar, private parking and spa and wellness centre. This hotel has a restaurant, 24-hour reception and room service, as well as free Wi-Fi throughout. The hotel has a family All rooms are equipped with air conditioning, a flat screen TV with satellite channels, a
kettle, a shower, a hairdryer and a desk. The hotel has a walk-in closet and a private bathroom. Republika and suites can have breakfast a la carte. There is a hot tub and sauna. Prague Astronomical Clock is 1.2 km from Republika and Suites, and Old Town Square is 1.2 km away. Show the full description of the 27 images of the Boutique Hotel. The Augustine Hotel, the Luxury
Collection Hotel, located in the heart of Prague, is located next to the Wallenstein Gardens. Charles Bridge and Prague Castle are a 5-minute walk away. The hotel consists of 7 historic buildings, the most important of which is the Augustine Monastery of St. Foma of the 13th century, after which the hotel is named. Several practicing monks still live in a separate part of the
monastery. All the spacious rooms and suites offer stunning views of Prague, the adjoining monastery church and Prague Castle. Exclusive tours of the Church's private library will be provided on request. The Augustine Spa has a hammam, sauna, steam room, lounge and fully equipped gym. Augustine serves seasonal ingredients, st. Thomas's own beer and a wide range of
international wines. Guests can visit the 1887 Bar Refectory, as well as the St. Thomas Brewery, located in the former building of the monastery brewery. Show the full description of 27 images recently opened, July 2020. Maximilian has a restaurant, fitness centre, bar and garden in Prague. This 4-star hotel offers concierge services and a tour table. The hotel has a 24-hour
check-in desk, airport transfers, room service and free Wi-Fi throughout the area. Each room has a walk-in closet, a flat-screen TV and a separate bathroom. Maximilian serves a daily buffet and breakfast at Maximilian Restaurant. The hotel has a four-star hotel with a sauna. Popular points of interest near the Maximilian Hotel include the Municipal House, the Old Town Square
and the Prague Astronomical Clock. Show the full description of the 27 images of the Boutique Hotel. The luxurious Aria Hotel is located in the historic Mala-Country district in the historic centre of Prague. Free wired high-speed Internet access is available. Away from the crowds, but just 30 metres from the tram line, guests can reach the Old Town within a 15-minute walk across
the Charles Bridge. An extensive music and DVD library, the iPad in the room are part of every room. All guests receive a free welcome drink. In the afternoon, snacks and drinks are available for free. From the rooftop garden terrace, guests can enjoy direct views of the city. The Coda restaurant on site serves Czech and kitchen in the dining room or on the terrace. The Aria is
directly accessible from the Baroque Vrbovskaya Garden. The garden is open from April to the end of October. Show the full description of the 27 images of the Boutique Hotel. The luxurious three Storks designer hotel is located in Prague's Small Town, in a historic building dating back to the 14th century, when the monastery brewery was located. Charles Bridge is just a 5minute walk away. Three Storks has designer furniture rooms, state-of-the-art bathrooms and personal-controlled air conditioners. Each room is equipped with a flat-screen satellite TV, DVD players with a rich selection of DVDs and free Wi-Fi. All rooms overlook the city's red rooftops, but the best rooms overlook Prague Castle, which is 300 metres away. The Wallenstein Pub
serves fine wines and numerous fine Czech dishes such as roasted duck with cabbage, bread dumplings and venison dishes. The elegant lobby bar has an extensive drinks menu and an indoor patio with glass ceilings. Three Storks also offers transfers (for groups of 4 to 8 guests) to and from Prague's Ruzine Airport and Hlavne-Nadraze railway station. Show the full description of
the 27-image Luxury Hotel. The luxurious 5-star NH Carlo IV collection is located in the centre of Prague, a 10-minute walk from Venseslas Square. The elegant spa area has an indoor swimming pool, Jacuzzi, sauna, massage and Turkish bath. The NH Carlo IV collection is located in 2 buildings. The modern part is individually furnished in an exclusive modern style, while the
historical part has high ceilings and 19th century decor. All rooms have air conditioning, a flat-screen TV and a mini-bar. Bathrooms include free toiletries, a bathrobe and a hairdryer. The Inn Ox Lounge offers modern Czech and international cuisine. The lobby cafe in the lobby offers an elegant historical atmosphere. Guests can also enjoy a drink at the Inn Ox Bar. Free WIFI is
available in the historic lobby, and secure private parking is available in the hotel's underground garage for an additional cost. There is also a business center and concierge services. The Nimesta Republivo metro station is 250 metres away and 1.1 km from Old Town Square. Show the full description of the 27 images of the Boutique Hotel. Occupying a carefully restored
monastery dating back to the 14th century, Mandarin Oriental, Prague is located in the historic Mala-Country district under Prague Castle. Charles Bridge is a 5-minute walk away. Rooms in Prague's Mandarin Oriental are heated under a fluoresce, and guests can choose from a variety of bedding and pillows. Maid service is offered twice a day, including an evening turn. Bathroom
cosmetics include carefully selected essential oils. Unique spa the only one in the world located in the former former Church. There is a wide range of spa treatments, yoga classes and beauty rooms. The Spices restaurant and bar invites guests to the world of authentic Asian flavors and flavors. Asian fares, along with original cocktails, wine and tea, can be served either at the
dinner table in a restaurant, bar or private booth. The Spice Lounge and outdoor terrace offer easy relaxation and refreshment such as salads, traditional Asian bento boxes, and classic beef burgers. The Hellichova tram stop is 100 metres from the Mandarin Prague. Show the full description of the 27 images, opened in December 2019. Svatoj'nsk' Dv'r is located in Prague, a 10minute drive from the city centre by subway, with a restaurant, free private parking, bar and garden. Among the amenities in this hotel are room service and ATM, along with free Wi-Fi throughout the area. The hotel has family rooms. All rooms are equipped with a flat-screen TV. The private bathroom has a shower, hairdryer and free toiletries. The rooms will provide guests with a
small fridge. Guests at Svatoj'nske Dv'r can enjoy a continental buffet or breakfast at a la carte. The hotel has a children's playground. Guests at the Swatoyansk Hotel can enjoy activities in Prague and its areas such as hiking and cycling. The municipal house is 7 km away and charles Bridge is 5 miles away. The PVA Expo is 2.1 km long. Located next to the Art-Nouveau
municipal house and the elegant Na Prikope shopping street, the 5-star KINGS COURT has a unique location in the centre of Prague. The exclusive Kings Court Spa includes a small pool, a Finnish sauna and a steam bath. All rooms have free luxury L'Occitane toiletries. Soothing massage can be booked on request, and fitness centers are available for free. Behind the historic
facade of the Kings Court, you can find stylishly furnished air-conditioned rooms, a flat-screen satellite TV, a Nespresso coffee maker, tea establishments and a laptop-sized safe. The Majesty Lounge invites you to relax after a pleasant day, and adele and the bar have a great view of The Place de la Republique. You can choose from a wide range of typical Czech dishes and
choose international cuisine. Show the full description of the 27 images of the Boutique Hotel. The Grand Hotel Bohemia is located in the heart of Prague overlooking the red rooftops of the Old Town, a few steps from the Powder Gate and 200 metres from Namesti Republiky metro station and Palladium Shopping Centre. The elegantly designed rooms are spacious and equipped
with modern furniture, air conditioning and bathrooms equipped with bathrooms. Guests can eat and drink in a luxurious Hotel. Free Wi-Fi and and The TV is available in every room. The Bohemia Grand Hotel's Franz Josef serves Czech and international cuisine in an elegant atmosphere. They can also take advantage of discounts on the restaurant's a la carte menu. The Grand
Hotel Bohemia also offers its Boccaccio Ballroom, a historic neo-Baroque venue, ideal for wedding receptions, gala dinners or other events. The conveniently located hotel offers easy access to historic sites including the Charles Bridge, a 15-minute walk away, and Vaclav Havel Airport is a 50-minute drive by public transport. A 24-hour transfer from the airport is available for an
additional cost and pre-booking. Show the full description of the 27 images of the Boutique Hotel. COSMOPOLITAN Prague is located on a quiet street in the centre of Prague, 900 metres from Old Town Square and a 2-minute walk from palladium shopping centre. This city house was built in 1889 and has been renovated into a modern luxury boutique hotel combining historical
elements with modern design. All rooms have free Wi-Fi, as well as an interactive smart TV with Internet access and a very large screen compatible with mobile devices. The rooms are decorated with Swarovski elements and are equipped with tea and coffee, as well as a private bathroom equipped with a bathroom, robes and slippers. All guests have free access to the hotel's
gym and sauna. The hotel has a smoke-free policy. You'll find a 24-hour reception at the hotel. Next Door restaurant is home to the famous chef zdenek Pohlreich with frescoes on the ceiling of 1889. The restaurant was designed by Italian architect Luciano Belkapo. This trendy bistro restaurant with an open-plan kitchen serves modern Czech cuisine. Prague Astronomical Clock is
900 metres from the Cosmopolitan Hotel in Prague and Venceslas Square is 1 km away. The nearest airport is Prague's Vaclav Havel Airport, 12 km away, and the Nastia Republic metro station is just 100 metres away. Show the full description of the 27 images of the Boutique Hotel. This exclusive 5-star hotel is located in a building dating back to 1890. Located in the centre of
Prague, the General Hotel offers a welcome drink, restaurant and wine bar. Free wireless and wired Internet access is available in all areas of the hotel. The elegantly designed restaurant serves a full breakfast every day from 7 a.m. to 11 a.m. After a long day, guests can relax in the stylish wine bar in the cellar, serving Czech beer and a fine selection of wines. General has
elegant air-conditioned rooms with satellite TV, desks and robes. Rooms are decorated with elements of the world military Guests can use the sauna and protected car park, parking lot, Surcharge. The hotel is located in the centre of the city, just a 2-minute walk from the trams and subways. From there you can easily reach major historical sites such as The Vincelas Square,
Charles Bridge or Small Town Square within minutes. Show the full description of the 27 images of the Boutique Hotel. Located in the diplomatic area in a historic building dating back to the early 1900s, the luxurious 5-star Savoy by Prague Castle - Free Garage Mo - Sun is a 5-minute walk from Prague Castle and its gardens. Many other famous attractions in Prague, including
the Strah Monastery or Peten Hill with an observation tower and gardens, are within walking distance. The hotel's leisure centre with Finnish sauna, steam bath, Jacuzzi and a little fitness invites guests to relax after a day of sightseeing. Different types of massages can be enjoyed as well. Guests can use the fitness centre, bio sauna, steam sauna and Jacuzzi for free. All savoy
rooms and suites are air-conditioned, elegantly furnished, combining modern appliances with old English style. Each unit features a flat-screen smart TV, a mini-bar with a fully stocked and a private marble bathroom equipped with a bathroom or shower, hairdryer, robe and slippers. Higher room categories also offer a bidet in the bathroom. Most rooms have heated bathroom
floors. The cot is available on demand and is free. Cozy Hrad'any serves Czech dishes as well as international cuisine. Delicious dishes, personal service and live piano music under an open roof create the atmosphere of the restaurant. Guests can also enjoy cocktails and drinks in the Art Deco lobby bar or the Anglo-Saxon library with a fireplace, 100-year clock and hundreds of
books. Public transport on tram 22 is available right in front of the hotel and tickets can be purchased at the front desk. Show the full description of the 27-image Luxury Hotel. This modern business hotel is located on the banks of the Vltava River, in the heart of Prague's Old Town. Guests are given free access to the hotel's health centre. The president's elegant and spacious
rooms have air conditioning, a mini-bar, living room and satellite TV. They overlook Prague Castle, the river or the Old Town. Breakfast is offered every morning at the hotel's restaurant. There is parking for up to 10 cars available for an additional cost. The old town is just a 1 minute walk away. The Jewish quarter and the shopping street of Pariska are next to the president. Show
the full description of the 27-image Luxury Hotel. An impressive art deco building in the centre of Prague, the Imperial Hotel is decorated with precious mosaics and historical hand-painted tiles throughout its Interior. Fitness and spas with sauna and steam bath are available for free. Old Town Wenceslas Square is a 10-minute walk away. Namesti republiky (line B) and Prague's
Main Railway Station are just 200 metres away, and the Palladium Shopping Centre is just 250 metres away. All rooms at the Imperial Non-Smoker's Hotel are decorated with rich fabrics and are equipped with a laptop-sized safe, 2 telephone lines, a flat-screen satellite TV, on-demand films and marble bathrooms with heated floors. Free Wi-Fi is available in all areas. The famous
Imperial Cafe on the ground floor offers a wide range of typical Czech specialties and international cuisine. Show the full description of the 27-image Luxury Hotel. The five-star Four Seasons Hotel, located in Prague's Old City, overlooks Prague Castle and the Charles Bridge. Cotto Crudo serves fine Italian cuisine with fresh ingredients and homemade pasta. A raw bar, a cheese
cave and a wine cellar, as well as a salami and prosciutto tower are invited to relax after a busy day in the historic city. Guests can enjoy the AVA Spa, which is located in a historic neoclassical building overlooking Prague Castle. Based on products rich in water and minerals, exclusive procedures for the face and body with marsh mud are reinforced by the most traditional Czech
thermal baths. The Four Seasons Is a 3-historical and one modern building, decorated in a variety of historical styles. Spacious and comfortable furnished rooms include a flat-screen living room, a DVD player and a minibar. The bathroom includes free toiletries, robes and a hairdryer. Free Wi-Fi is available throughout the building, and secure private parking is in the hotel's
underground garage for an additional cost. The hotel offers business amenities such as airfare booking services, audiovisual equipment, translation services and workstations. Historic sites including charles Bridge, Old Town Square and Mala Land are a 5-minute walk away. Prague Castle is 1.5 km away and Staromestska is 300 metres away. Show the full description of
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